

Aaron ReardonCounty Executive

County Executive

(425) 388-3488 FAX (425) 388-6494 3000 Rockefeller Avenue Everett, WA 98201

June 10, 2010

David W. Danner, Director and Executive Secretary Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:

Waste Management of Washington, Inc.

Recycling Commodity Credits

(Docket Numbers TG-090759, TG-090760, and TG-090761)

Dear Secretary Danner:

I would like to clarify my letter dated June 4, 2010. Snohomish County Solid Waste certifies Waste Management of Washington's plan for the extension to June 15, or July 15, if needed. We are working diligently with Waste Management to finalize this plan.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Matt Zybas≀

Solid Waste Division Director